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31st October 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please find below a list of significant dates for this half-term.  These are the main events happening 
although by no means ​ALL​ that is happening at Davyhulme Primary School.  Please continue to visit the 
website and class blogs to enjoy what your children are doing with us.  Each year group will be publishing 
a curriculum newsletter each term to help you in supporting your child’s learning. 
 
NOVEMBER 
5​th - Fire Service in to speak to Y6 about safety around fires and the home. 
7th    -  Reception Parents Reading Meetings 2.30pm and 4.30pm. 
15​th - Performance on Internet Safety for KS2.  
12​th​ – 16​th​ – Anti Bullying Week – Each class will increase awareness of this important issue.  
16th -  Children in Need  - ‘ Do your thing Day ‘ ( use your imagination BUT bring at least £1 ). 
19​th​ ​- Inflatable Museum for Y3​.  
27​th​ - Photographer in for Individuals and siblings. 
30th -   Reception go to Delamere to meet Father Christmas ! 
 
DECEMBER 
 
1st    -  PTA Christmas Fair  12 -2pm 
3rd - Advent Assembly – Junior Hall at 9.00am (and every day until the end of term) 
5​th​     -  KS1 Perform for Y1 Parents, from 10.30 pupils perform at 11am.  
            Y2 Parents from 1.45pm pupils perform at 2.15pm  
6th   -   Nursery Perform for Parents 10.30am and 2.30pm  
11​th - Chester Zoo Trip for Y2.  Y4 Evening Performance for Parents 7pm . 
12​th - Y4 Performance for Senior Friends 10.00am 
13​th - Christmas Dinner Day – DPS has Talent KS2 – for school only  
14th  - EYFS Nativity Performance in hall 9.30am and 1.45(‘Dance’with Kristy to switch to Junior hall ). 
20th - ‘The Wizard of OZ ’ Pantomime for all children! Paid for by the PTA / Own Clothes Day / Father 
Christmas comes to the Infant Department - all Infant pupils receive a book gift ( thank you PTA ).  
17​th​ – 21st  – Arts Week each class to explore different aspects of ‘ The Arts ‘ as we go off timetable.  
21st - Last day, finish for Christmas 
 
START BACK - FRIDAY 4th JANUARY 2019.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
                              Mr P McDowell 
                                 Headteacher 


